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Dear Travel Trade Partner, 

The Pakistan Civil Aviation Authority has temporarily put restrictions on 
all inbound passengers travelling from the United Kingdom to Pakistan. 

Effective 23December2020 until 31December2020 passengers travelling 
from the UK to Pakistan are restricted from entry.   

This restriction will apply to all passengers who originate travel from UK, 
are in or have been in the UK over the course of the last 10 days.  

Passengers originating travel from destinations other than the UK, 
transiting through the UK and not leaving the terminal airside in a UK 
airport will be allowed to travel into Pakistan.  

Kindly inform your passengers and rebook them for later date as per 
latest Sales Talk 959.  

  

 

 


